

Inspire Academy Silverbank Churchhill Avenue Chatham Kent ME5 OLB

Tel: 01634 827 372 Email: info@inspireacademy.org.uk www.inspireacademy.org.uk

To all Parents/Carers Of all Pupils Inspire Academy

2nd February 2022

RE: Kent Owl Academy

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Wednesday 9th February The Kent Owl Academy will be visiting Inspire Academy bringing with them an assortment of animals, including snakes, a skunk, two owls and a Tarantula.

Each year group will have one lesson in the hall to learn about the animals and have the opportunity to handle them, we understand that not all pupils will be comfortable around some of these and no pupil will be forced to take part.

This visit will support pupils with their Nature Topic and Personal Development as well as broadening their knowledge of animals that they may not have had the pleasure of meeting up close.

If you do have any questions or would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs T. Simpson

Inclusions Co-ordinator

TSmpsn

Dog Mentor

